
(Comment in email to Camden on 2018/0696/P) 
 

We are not opposed to the replacement of the garden shed provided it is the same size 
as the existing shed. 

 

The application is somewhat vague about the proposed location of the pod ("middle 
right-hand side" of the garden) and the potential impact on neighbouring gardens.  It is 

a bold, futuristic design and appears to rise somewhat higher than the neighbour's fence 

closeby. 
 

The Forum would be concerned that the design is not in keeping with the South Hill Park 
Estate Conservation Area and therefore would be contrary to Hampstead Neighbourhood 

Plan DH1 Design and DH2 Conservation areas.  No. 41 Nassington Road is listed as 

making a positive contribution to the conservation area. 

 


